
MPNA  News
The Melrose Park Neighbors Association

Volume 2 – Number 278
Sunday, February 04, 2018
MPNA President – Caryl Levin
Newsletter editor – Andy Rudin

Go Eagles ! ! ! !

Coventry House Concert
 
Standards & more with OUR OWN, GERRY POMERANTZ & Wayne Palmer-vibes, piano, David 
Rudic-guitar, bass  on Tue., Feb. 27th at 7pm .  Coventry House has parking.  7301 Coventry Avenue.   
Refreshments Served & Guests Welcome.  $10 payable at the door, checks made out to Coventry 
House.      RSVP by Feb. 22nd to 215-782-8848 with the number and names of attendees,  and total 
dollars.

 



Sandy Kravitz 215-635-1253    Hanna Russo 215-782-8848       Sara Sobel 215-690-4556 MPNA 

 

Elkins Central Calendar
 
Feb 07 Jazz Bridge Concert Featuring Aaron Graves Raised in North Carolina as the son of a musical 
preacher, pianist / arranger / composer / producer and conductor Aaron Graves always brings a spiritual

down-home feeling to his music. Read more 
 
Feb 09 Drink & Draw  Join us on Friday, February 9th from 6:30-9:30pm at the Cheltenham Center for
the Arts for Drink & Draw! Please join us for a fun evening of life drawing with music, snacks and 

beverages. Read more 
 
Feb 10 Trunk Show with Cynthia Riggs Stop by the Cheltenham Center for the Arts Shop on Saturday, 
February 10th from 11am-2pm for a trunk show featuring the work of local jewelry artist, Cynthia 

Riggs! Read more 
 
Mar 04 Family Fun Day 2018 All are welcome at The Cheltenham Center for the Arts on Sunday, 

March 4th, from 12-4pm for our annual Family Fun Day! General admission to the center 

is FREE and open to the public, with a small number of  Read more 
 
Mar 07 Jazz Bridge Concert Featuring Bootsie Barnes Premier jazz saxophonist Robert 
"Bootsie" Barnes has been proclaimed a Philadelphia treasure.  Today, "Bootsie" Barnes is known as 

"the man with the 'Tenor Touch' because of his dynamic style on the TENOR SAX.&... Read more    
MPNA 

 

Remember Amazon Smile
 
If you buy stuff from Amazon.com, shop with http://smile.amazon.com/ and choose the Melrose Park 
Neighbors Association to receive your donations.  Without any charge to you, MPNA gets 0.05% of 

any order you place with http://smile.amazon.com/.  It's just like the normal Amazon website.  Your 

opening web page is the same, your wish list is the same, everything is the same as with amazon.com, 

except you support MPNA at no cost or extra effort on your part.             MPNA 

This Newsletter

If you have any suggestions for items for this newsletter, feel free to email them to me at 
andrew.rudin@gmail.com            MPNA  
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Membership in MPNA helps pay for plantings, signage, and many other things. Annual dues are $10 
per household. Send your contribution to MPNA President, Caryl Levin,  922 Stratford Avenue, Elkins 
Park, PA  19027. The membership cycle is the calendar year.           MPNA 

MPNA Board

Members of the MPNA Board are President Caryl Levin, Cindy Blackwood, Ricki Lent, Phil Kates, 
Michael Shectman, Jim Muldoon, Debbie Posmontier, Andrew Rudin and Albert Fried-Cassorla. If you

are interested in helping out with MPNA, please email Caryl Levin at caryltlevin@gmail.com or me 
at andrew.rudin@gmail.com   This and other past newsletters are available on our website –  
www.melroseparkneighbors.org              MPNA
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